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NOTICE TO LICENSEES

Update to Packaging Regulations

At the October 26, 2021, meeting of the Nevada Cannabis Compliance Board (CCB), the CCB approved
amendments to Nevada Cannabis Compliance Regulation (NCCR) 12.015. Effective May 1, 2022, any edible
cannabis product must contain the following:

(a) Be clearly and unambiguously packaged as cannabis with the words “THIS PRODUCT
CONTAINS CANNABIS” and includes the warning “KEEP OUT OF REACH OF
CHILDREN? in bold type that clearly idendfies that the product contains cannabis;

(b) Be packaged in a manner which is not modeled after a brand of products primarily consumed by or
marketed to children;

() Be presented in packaging which does not contain an image of a cartoon character, mascot, action
figure, balloon or toy, except that such an item may appear in the logo of the cannabis production
facility which produced the product;

(d) Not be packaged or marketed as candy;

() Include a Nevada universal cannabis symbol approved by the Board to indicate that the product
contains cannabis; and

(f) The net weight of the product;

() A list of all ingredients and all major food allergens as identified in 21 U.S.C. § 343; and (h) A notice
that the actual amount of THC may be within 15 percent of the stated amount for the edible cannabis
product;

The CCB is allowing licensees until November 1, 2022, to work through their inventory of any existing
packaging. Packaging created on or after May 1, 2022, must include the new requirements.

Questions regarding this notice should be directed to auditinspections(@ccb.nv.gov.

Kara Cronkbite, Division Chief — Inspection and Audit 4\; C/



